
 

 

 

 

On Thursday 11th July 2019 our Year 6 pupils received the Gift of the Holy Spirit as they shared their 

commitment to their faith during the Sacrament of Confirmation. It was the first time Bishop William 

Kenney had visited the parish of Our Lady of Fatima and he was greatly welcomed by the pupils and 

their families. Both the church and the church hall looked splendid; the children enjoyed a lovely buffet 

following the service. 

 

 

 

 

 


